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ADDENDUM (Treasurer’s report)
[bookmark: _GoBack]     Steve questioned what the association is doing for W2g tax forms as we need to supply them for pots over $600.00.  Shari indicated that’s not the amount documented in the consumer protection package and asked Steve to provide documentation that states we (GNHA) are required to provide a W2g tax form if someone wins $600.00 or more.
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